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We welcome Delegation of Ethiopia.
We note Government efforts to conduct reforms which centered on enhancing the protection and promotion of human rights as well as widening the democratic space. Recognizing the universality, indivisibility and inter-relatedness of all human rights, Ethiopia places equal emphasis on the civil and political rights of its citizens as well as their economic, social and cultural rights.
We welcome Government’s effort to incorporate most of the supported recommendations during the previous review in to the National Human Rights Action Plan. 
We recommend to continue implement measures to eradicate of all forms of discrimination through promotion of interreligious dialogue and prevention of discrimination on religious grounds.
Taking into account, that National Human Rights Institutions are an indispensable part of building a democratic system, we recommend to further work closely with the Ethiopian Human Rights Commission, particular in providing trainings to security forces, public servants and the general public. 
Thank you.


